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Model PC Non-RoHS - End of Life
As the electronics industry is quickly changing to RoHS compliant products, Bourns Sensors and
Controls Division is announcing the end of life for the non-RoHS version of our Model PC “Slimline”
22 mm square panel control. This notice affects all NON-L-SUFFIX standard catalog and TNA part
numbers associated with this model.

The RoHS compliant version of Model PC is now available. When ordering, please be sure to add the
“L” suffix to the part number.

At this time, we are asking customers to assess their needs for Model PC, and place last time orders.
The deadline for accepting final orders will be September 29, 2006.

Orders may not be scheduled out. All shipments will be made by no later than December 15, 2006.

S E N S O R S  &  C O N T R O L S  P R O D U C T S

http://www.bourns.com/pdfs/slimline.pdf



